
 

Holy Trinity Church, Hartshill Branch Programme 2022 

Mothers’ Union is a Christian Mission organisation working with people of all faiths and 

none. We are firmly rooted in a voluntary ethos centered on mutual respect and 

collaboration. Our vision is of a world where God’s love is shown through loving, 

respectful and flourishing relationships. 

Theme for 2022 

Transformation – NOW! 
 

All branch meetings are held in the conservatory at 2pm unless otherwise stated. Visitors are 

always welcome. Refreshments are provided and a charge of £2 is levied towards expenses. 

I have also added Deanery and Diocesan events.   

  Prayers Refreshments 

Feb 16th                AGM          Wendy and Jan 

March 23rd We will each share a thought/Bible verse or 

passage/piece of music/ book/ cooking tip/ gardening 

fun/ something of interest etc. with each other. 

Sue F Sheila and Lynda 

March 24th  Nuneaton Deanery Lady Day Service at Exhall, St 

Giles, 2pm 

  

April 27th President’s Challenge.  Sue P Sue F and Heather 

May 16th Nuneaton Deanery Service, 7pm, St Peter’s Mancetter  

(there will be no branch meeting this month) 

  

May 23rd 6.30pm (coffee) for 7pm – 9pm.  Members’ Evening: 

Stoke St Michael 

  

June 1st Visit to knitted bible exhibition at Fillongley (with tea 

and cakes.)  

n/a n/a 

June 15th Sue F. will be talking about “Hartshill MU, our story 

so far” 

Sheila Wendy and Jan 



July 20th Tea and cake at Dobbies. n/a n/a 

August 9th 7-9pm, Mary Sumner Day, Nuneaton Deanery fish and 

chip supper at Attleborough 

  

September 13th PRESIDENTS CHALLENGE EVENT. MU provided 

Tea and Cake and Chat for Parents. 

  

September 21st Nuneaton Deanery Prayers here at Hartshill, led by 

Revd. Heather, followed by tea and cake sale for MU 

Coventry Diocese projects 

(there will be no branch meeting this month) 

  

October 5th 6.30 -7.45pm , Members’ business meeting via Zoom    

October 15th 12.30pm (coffee) 1pm to 3.30pm , Members’ 

Celebration lunch with feedback on President’s 

Challenge 

  

October 20th Nuneaton Deanery Service, 2pm, at St Mary’s, 

Atherstone  

(there will be no branch meeting this month) 

  

November 16th Amanda Williams from Exhall branch will be talking 

about her project “ Building a women’s refuge in 

Azerbaijan” 

Heather Sue P and Sally 

November 28th Advent Service, 11am, at Holy Trinity, Attleborough   

December 14th Christmas party n/a n/a 

 

The Mothers' Union Prayer 

 Loving Lord,  

We thank you for your love so freely given to us all.  

We pray for families around the world.  

Bless the work of the Mothers' Union as we seek to share your love  

through the encouragement, strengthening and support of marriage and family life.  

Empowered by your Spirit, may we be united in prayer and worship,  

and in love and service reach out as your hands across the world. 

 In Jesus' name.  

Amen 


